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The DGRG opened a Treasurer’s Account with the TSB in March 2017.  The signatories on this account are:
· Phil Jones (Treasurer)
· Dorothea Kleine (Chair)
· Gillian Rose (Secretary)
· Tessa Osborne (Membership Secretary)
These will need to be amended once a new Secretary is elected.

We carried over £780.70 from last year.  The RGS have awarded us two grants this year, the standard subvention and an additional grant to cover costs from the Annual Symposium.  7 people have paid the £5 membership fee as a non-RGS member (less £0.04 in international transfer fees).  

We have raised additional income in ticket sales from the DGRG Symposium held In Birmingham.  Travel expenses were paid for speakers at this symposium and bursaries were offered to postgraduate attendees although there was a relatively small uptake of these this year.

The account remains in surplus at the point of the AGM, although there is an outstanding invoice (est. £484.20) to be paid to the University of Birmingham covering catering costs for the Symposium so the current year end figure looks larger than it should (total ~£1467.87 once outstanding liabilities are paid).
Summary accounts 

	
	Credit
	Debit

	Balance carried forward
	780.70
	

	RGS Subvention
	250
	

	RGS grant for symposium
	500
	

	Income from ticket sales
	710
	

	Membership fees
	34.96
	

	Bursaries to postgraduates
	
	210.19

	Travel expenses for speakers
	
	113.40

	Year End
	1952.07
	



